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Snow Creek Christian Church Board Meeting    16-Decemeber-2018  

G.B. called the meeting to order. Bill had our opening prayer. Minutes were reviewed. 
Ruth made a motion to approve and Linda seconded the motion. It was at this time it was 
noted that 2 corrections to the minutes needed to be made. Kay advised that in the 
property report it was the light at the church and not parsonage that was being worked 
on. Bill noted that be believed the date listed for the Pastor's report was incorrect as it 
was listed as the month of July. Changes were noted and made.  Kay made a motion to 
approve the amended minutes and Bud seconded the motion, motion carried.  
 
Treasurer's Report- Bud had the statement for the account activity for the church's main 
checking account and the backpack checking account. G.B. stated that Del had closed 
out the Wells Fargo accounts. Bud reported that he thought the issue with the IRS could 
actually be an issue with the wording on some document. The IRS wants 60 days to 
review. 
 
Pastor's Report- Bill noted that it was with a sense of sorrow that this would be his last 
minister's report to the board. He also said he considered the last year at Snow Creek as 
a blessing to his and Beth's lives.  

Bill visited 20 people since our last board meeting. He strongly urged leadership of the 
church as well as the congregation to continue visiting people who are shut-ins or in 
hospitals or rehabs. He said it is very important for these people to continue to feel their 
connection to the church.  

Committee Reports-  

Finance-  

Property- Kay said the light and gutter have been fixed. It was noted that the basement 
needed to be checked for any leaking since the snow fall we had. There were some 
water spots in a couple of ceiling tiles that need to be looked at to try and determine 
where exactly the water is leaking from.  
Outreach- Bill said George would be picking up the Christmas baskets Monday and may 
need help handing out. $50.00 was donated to go to the baskets. 
Media- Mollie Mitchell deserves a big thank you for all her hard work with the media. 
She downloads all the scriptures, songs and announcements for the church's attendee's 
every Sunday.  
Old Business- Things are finally in place for Bud to take over as Treasurer. Effective 
December 16, 2018 Snow Creek Christian Church will replace Troy Washburn with 
George W. Hippisley as Treasurer. George Hippisley will have full signature authority on 
all accounts associated with Snow Creek  
Christian Church. Ruth made a motion to approve this transition and Janet seconded the 
motion, motion carried.  



 

 

New Business-  

Pastoral Search- Barbara Smith is gate keeper for the pastoral search committee. 
She determines who might be a good possibility based on a number of things 
including their current location of residence as well as salary. The church will need 
to put in a request to the regional office if considering an interim. There was also 
discussion about possibly looking at a student currently in seminary school.  

Calendar of Events-  

12/23 Janet Perdue's famify may need to use the social hall.  
12/24 at 9:00 PM Christmas Eve service at the church  

Other-  

Ruth asked how many days were appropriate to leave the Church's Christmas 
decorations up. Bill said it is typically 12 days after Christmas or until Epiphany.  

The church will be having a pot luck luncheon on December 30th in honor of Bill Oliver 
and all the work he has done for our Church.  

Bud had our closing prayer.  

Meeting Adjourned,  

Respectively Submitted, Susan Walker, Secretary  

 

 

 

 

Welcome back Jim Compton, 
our former interim minister. Jim 
will be a supply minister for our 
Church. He will be preaching 
the second Sunday of each 
month    

 

Happy Anniversary to Jim 

and Nancy on Feb.15.   

 

 



 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Church Kids are busy filling bags with food items for the the Backpack Program at 

Snow Creek Elementary Schools.  WAY TO GO KIDS!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE KIDS ARE 

ENJOYING 

SNACKS DURING 

THE KIDS 

WORSHIP TIME                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IT WAS GREAT SEEING CALVIN WITH HIS FAMILY AT CHURCH IN DECEMBER. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Bill Oliver, Billy 

Barbour, Donald and Roxie Belcher, Shelby Maas, 

Calvin Martin, Aileen Doyle, and all the people on our 

prayer list 

 

 

 

 

February 3, 7:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
February 3, Pick-up Subs and/or Soup following Church Service  
February 10, Board Meeting following Church Service 
March 3, 7:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
March 31, Youth Sunday  

 

LET’S CELEBRATE 

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS FEBRUARY ANNIVERSARIES 

 2 –Misty Martin 
 6 –Steve Jordan 
 8 –Suzie Lovett 
11 –Evan Mitchell 
12 –Veronica Doyle 
15 –Tony Plybon 
16 –Billy Barbour 
20 –Renae Lambert 
22 –Heather Via, Susan Gardener 
23 –Del Smith 
25 --Ruby Mae Oakes, Phillip Haynes  
 

  5 –Davy & Lynn Mitchell 
15 --Jim & Nancy Compton 
 

 
 
If you have information for the newsletter on our church family, please email me at 

barbsmith@b2xonline.com or call me at 540 352 4535 or relay in person. 


